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	Tracey Nardone
	BRC/Idemia

I strongly suggest the Fingerprinting Unit be moved to the Quincy EEC site. The south shore and Islands are not fairly represented and it is a hardship for many to travel so far to get fingerprinted. This EEC requirement is very important therefore the sites should be at the EEC offices at the very least.



